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Dear House Committee, 

On behalf of outdoorsman in the state of Oregon I am writing this with complete 

opposition to the HB 3390. The constant attacks on trapping, hunting, fishing, and 

other outdoor recreation in the state of Oregon is astounding to me. Those in favor do 

not want any trapping,hunting, fishing, farming, or ranching to be legal in the state. 

This HB 3390  also seems to completely forgotten the history of the state of Oregon. 

The fur trade was the earliest and longest enduring economic enterprise pursued in 

North America! 

   This bill also is attempting to destroy businesses across the board. I personally find 

this bill offensive, due to the fact this bill includes federally recognized tribes or other 

Indian tribe but it doesn't include my heritage. What about the Europeans that came 

to this country since before it's beginning? What about my heritage as a trapper, 

hunter, fisherman, and outdoorsman? Those items aren't addressed in the bill 

whatsoever. To single out a group or groups that may continue their heritage but not 

allow other groups is simply wrong. The state of Oregon should be upset  the waste 

this bill will create. Waste is not something we want to increase we want to reduce, 

reuse, recycle. Natural products that can be reused, repurposed or recycled should 

be a positive thing. Instead HB3390 want to make it illegal? Feelings is what created 

HB3390 not science not any study's with sound useful information. So do your part 

by not passing this unusable, unconstitutional attempt to remove the rights from 

people in the state of Oregon. 

Please consider the negative effects this bill will have on the state as a whole and the 

people that do business in or with the state of Oregon. 

 Vote NO on HB3390  

 

Thank you. 

 

  

  

    

       

     


